Molly Wingrove

From: Watza, Michael ). <mike.watza@kitch.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2022 11:15 AM

To: Moily Wingrove

Ce: Rep. Steven Johnson {District 72)

Subject: HB 5600 Question for Sponsor: Why are local communities not included in section 2 of
the Bill?

Some people who received this message don’t often get email from mike watza@kitch.com. Learn why this is important

[ write on behalf of the City of Madison Hts and PROTEC, a consortium of over 100 Michigan
Communities.

QOur question is: Why are local communities not included in section 2 of the Bill? We think
that just as they are included in Sec 1, they should also be included in Sec 2 and we propose that
change be made. If such an amendment is accepted, we would support the Bill.

Thank you.

Mike Watza
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